
 
 

July 30, 2025 

 

 

 

Mayor Jeff Jacque  

City of Dyersville 

340 1st Ave E 

Dyersville, IA  52040 

 

Dear Mayor Jacque and Dyersville City Council Members, 

 

The Dyersville Area Chamber of Commerce would like to ask for your permission to close 

2nd St SW in front of St. Francis Xavier School between 2nd Ave & 3rd Ave SW and 2nd 

Ave SW for food and games.   

 

Downtown Summer Night will be from 5:30-9:00pm with setup and tear down will be 

from 2:00 pm to 10:30 p.m.  Downtown Summer Nights has been a wonderful free event 

for the community to enjoy.   

 

We appreciate the past and continued support of the city and look forward to further 

successful cooperative efforts.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration of our request. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karla Thompson, Executive Director    

Dyersville Area Chamber of Commerce   


